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19 years ago, Stella came to St Andrews as a nurse.  Over the years 

she has worked her way up to manager, and never looked back. 

The above picture is an example of what a fine team leader she has 

been to us all, guiding us through the good and the more difficult times. 

It is not, as has been suggested, a commendation for putting up with 

me!! 

                     

 

 

 

 

May 2021 

 

Greetings from  

St Andrew’s 



 

SHE’S BACK!! 

We have welcomed back our lovely, yet camera shy , hairdresser Jane 

this month.  The requests to visit the salon was endless on the first 

couple of visits, but I think we have managed to facilitate most residents 

now, and have enough shorn hair to stuff a mattress !  After months and 

months of watching the ladies hair grow, and pinning it up for them, 

everyone looked so different with their “new” looks!!  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 



STAFF AWARDS 

Staff have continued to achieve within the company this month, and 

Sally and Kelly Anne have both received a reward for their great 

ambassador skills. 

Lynn has also gained a new qualification, and been rewarded by 

Jasmine for this. Well done ladies !!! 

   

 

WELCOME RACHEL 

 

  

Please say hello to Rachel, our new Clinical 

Lead at St Andrews.  Rachel has experience 

of working in a care home in Kirton, and prior 

to that worked for the NHS in the community.  

Living in Sleaford, Rachel likes to walk her 

dog down by the river. 

When I asked her what she hoped to bring to 

St Andrews Rachel said she hopes to 

maintain the great team that we have here, 

and to ensure the wellbeing of all of the 

residents, present and future. 



 

ACTIVITIES 

Along with singing for St Georges day, and a landmark quiz, residents have 

enjoyed film afternoons, and reminiscing with tea and cake, while watching 

dvds of the local area, back in 1950. 

We have also done some arts and crafts, which have left some lovely results  

         

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

  

To the lovely Marie, 21 again ! 

And also to Christopher, who seemed delighted with the tractor on his 

birthday cake  

 

 



AND FINALLY….. 

A LITTLE ACTIVITY PUZZLE FOR YOU TO TRY WITH YOUR COFFE THIS WEEKEND 

…HAVE FUN ! 

 


